Highlights of July 28, 2022 Board of Directors’ Meeting

1) There are 2 outstanding dues/waste collection accounts for which Policy and Procedures are
being followed to collect.

2) Directors Pedersen and Wilber will be working with Donna LeNoble on the ACC committee.
Residents should contact Donna via the website contact or fill out of a Violation form, if you
have a concern. The Governing Documents are on the website and cover what the rules are.
The FAQ page covers a lot of the issues.

3) The East side tennis gate will be temporarily chain locked due to it not working correctly. A
sign will be posted and email will be sent out advising use of the West gate until the gates can
be fixed. The west gate there doesn’t latch easily — please make sure it latches when you use it.

4) Jason Fish will be the HOA Board of Directors’ President during August.

NEXT Board of Directors’ Meeting: August 25, 7:30 PM via Zoom




